
 
 

 

August 15, 2024 

 

 

Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer  

Municipality of the District of East Hants 

VIA E-Mail:  kramsay@easthants.ca 
  
Dear Kim: 
 
RE:   Municipality of the District of East Hants 

 
• PCAP - Spill Boom - Regional Water Treatment Plant Project 

• PCAP - Backwash Storage – Shubenacadie Water Treatment Plant Project 

Thank you for your applications under the Provincial Capital Assistance Program (PCAP) for 
funding for the above noted projects.  
 
As requests for funding are significantly greater than the PCAP budget, regrettably we are 
unable to provide support for the Municipality's projects at this time. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 902-471-4034 or by email at: 
eva.mooers@novascotia.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eva Mooers 
A/Director of Municipal Infrastructure  
Department of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 

 


